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Water releases from MO River to ramp up

OMAHA, Neb. (AP) - The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers says it will more than
double the amount of water released into the Missouri River from the river's
lower-most dam over the coming weeks.

Releases from Gavins Point Dam, between Nebraska and South Dakota, were
reduced to 24,000 cubic feet per second in mid-June due to high flows
downstream of the Missouri River reservoir system.

The Corps said in a news release Friday that Gavins Point releases will be
stepped up over the next several days, reaching approximately 50,000 cubic feet
per second by early to mid-July, as downstream flows drop off. The Corps says
releases from all Missouri River reservoir system dams will be maintained at
higher-than-average rates over the next several months.

The announcement came as the river at Omaha crested at nearly 29 feet due to
recent heavy rains, causing minor flooding of low-lying areas, mostly on the Iowa
side.

Levels downriver, including in Kansas and Missouri, will also be affected.
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